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17th March 2016

Dear Parents

I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents and carers that children need to be picked up and dropped off at the correct classroom doors.  We have noticed an increase of parents waiting inside school near the school office for their children to come up. Due to health and safety regulations people are not allowed to wait for their children inside the school unless they have prior permissions or are waiting for children to finish an after school club or come back from a trip. 
All parents should arrive to drop off their children on time and leave the school with their children via their classroom doors.  Please only use the school entrance doors when you are dropping your children off on a morning after their registration or picking your children up on a night when their classroom doors are closed. Can I also ask parents not to walk through the school corridor to get to their children’s classroom due to safeguarding regulations, therefore I would like to ask you all to make your way outside around the school yard to pick up your children.  I apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause.
The children’s classroom doors remain open til 3.20pm each day so that it gives all parents enough time to make their way around the school yard to collect their children. If you are late to pick up your children, then the children will be waiting in reception area after 3.20pm. 

I would like to ask parents not to walk up to the school corridor to be asked to let out of the school office area.  We currently have a number of small children waiting for their transport therefore we need to keep these doors secured.
If you have any questions, please contact school.

Thank you for your continued support.
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Mr J Murgatroyd
Head Teacher 
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